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A note from the Principal ~ 

Dear Jefferson Families, 

This year sure flew by!  I’d like to take this opportunity to thank all of the families, staff members, and 
students for an amazing first year as principal.  I am absolutely honored to be part of this incredible 
school.  The staff worked extremely hard this year to prepare our students for success and for the next 
grade level.  Our students are ready for a well- deserved summer.  

          Here is a student chosen quote to sum up the 2015-2016 school year: 

“You have brains in your head.  You have feet in your shoes.  You can steer yourself in any 
direction you choose.  You are on your own and you know what you know.  You are the guy to 
who’ll decide where to go.”  ~ Dr. Seuss 

Be sure to check emails and keep an eye out for Back to School Packets over the summer break.  As 
always, please feel free to contact me at awooten@sjcoe.net with any suggestions or questions.  I hope 
you all enjoy your time off and we look forward to seeing you in the Fall of 2016. 

Sincerely, 

Alyssa Wooten 

Principal 

 

 

Jefferson School District Writing Camp 
Incoming 4th through 9th grade students 

June 13th – 24th 8:30am to 11:30am 
Optional Publication week 

June 13th – July 1st 8:30am to 11:30am 
$175: 2 weeks / $225: 3 weeks 

Registration link: 
https://jsdcamp.eventbrite.com 

Held at Hawkins Elementary School 
475 Darlene Lane 

 
 

~ Weekly Information ~ 

Monday: 5/23 ~ Yearbook signing party, 
MINIMUM DAY 
Tuesday: 5/24 ~ Ice Cream Social @ 1pm 
Wednesday: 5/25 ~ 5th grade Walkthrough 
American Revolution, ASB meeting 
Thursday: 5/26 ~Last day of school, MINIMUM 
DAY, 8th grade graduation @ 7:30 
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